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Chaska, MN - Beyond New Beginnings (BNB – Employer ID 85-1937150) announced today that it has 

received formal IRS approval of its application for exemption from federal income tax under Internal 

Revenue Code (IRC) Section 501(c)(3) effective June 14, 2020. The IRS has classified BNB as a public 

charity. This approval allows donors to deduct contributions they make under section 170(b)(A)(vi). 

 

This development is critical to the mission which is: Beyond New Beginnings supports and nurtures young 

moms and their children as they gain self-sufficiency in safe, stable housing while being actively involved 

in the New Beginnings High School Program, post-secondary education and/or employment in order to 

become healthy, contributing members of our community. 

 

BNB is now operating the program in its first location in Chaska. The program provides housing and food 

assistance as well as Empowerment programming, mentoring and nurse & mental health services. 

 

Thank you to the many supporters of Beyond New Beginnings: 
Birken Law, Boveda, Community Action Partnership, Carver County, Carver County CDA, City of Chaska, 
LoveINC/Furnishare, Grace Church, Jeremiah Program, Metropolitan Council, Moss & Barnett, myHealth, 
Southwest Metro Intermediate School District 288, Words at Work, Risbrudt-Eian Charitable Trust, 
McGonagill & Erhart Families. 
 
Additional information can be found at: www.beyondnewbeginnings.org 


